Behaviour Statement for Salway Ash Primary School
November 2016
The staff team have completed our updated Behaviour Policy which took into account the DfE advice for headteachers and school staff dated February 2014. 
This Policy was discussed and ratified by the Full Governing Body on 7th November 2016. 
The Behaviour and discipline in schools guidance for governing bodies has been made available to all governors.
Whilst reviewing our policy regard was payed to the following legislation guidance:
· Education and Inspections act 2006
· School Standards and framework act 1998
· Education Act 2002.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The schools anti-bullying policy has been drawn up following ongoing consultation with pupils, parents, governors and staff.



